

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191 F: 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett - NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics

Dear Parent / Carer,

I am writing to invite you to a Year 11 Skills Revision evening on Thursday 27th January 2022 from 5:00 pm to 6.30pm. During the evening you will be given advice and practical strategies on how you can support your child with the upcoming mock exams.

The Heads of Departments for English, Maths and Science will be in attendance and will provide subject specific strategies to use to support your child at home.

This is a fantastic opportunity. To confirm your attendance please respond by emailing the following address SHEYear11Revision@E-ACT.org.uk

In order to ensure that the event complies with the current government guidelines, we are advising all parents/carers that you will be requested to wear a face covering. We will also be ensuring that good ventilation is in place so the venue maybe cooler than you would normally experience.

We would also request that for the Year 11 Revision evening you consider taking a Lateral Flow Test prior to attending to ensure we minimise any risk of virus spreading. Tests can be ordered here; Order coronavirus (COVID-19) rapid lateral flow tests - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) or you may be able to collect from your local Pharmacy or Community Centre or Library.

I trust you understand the need for us to follow the latest guidance for you and your family's protection and if guidance changes between now and the event we will be back in touch.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in contact using the email address SHEYear11Revision@E-ACT.org.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mr Ben Moy

Assistant Headteacher for Progress (KS4)